31/2/92

Dre Thomas E. Gergely
National Science Foundation
1800 G. Street, N.We
Waahingtﬂm, DeCo

BarSa Asy 20550

Dear Dr. Gergely:
Yours of 28/1/92 arrived on

12/2/92., Thanks. When proceedings of WARC-92
are available, I'd appreciate receiving a copye

I've written to FCC four times in last
vyear. Only one replﬁ*was.received from Larry Ds.
BEads of Mass Media Bureau. It was waffle designed
to get rid of me. Please make fone inguiry to
FCCe Try to find someone with wit and gumption
enough to provide the information I need,

Specifically, I want'frequency, call letters,
station name, managers name, and full address of
all stations operating in North America from
1000 thru 1200 KCe There are probably less than
a hundred. This data is filed somewhere. All
yvou have to do is locate where. Once I have
detailed information as above, I'll carry the
subject from theree

I'm sorry to bother you about subjecte
Unfortunately I've trouble getting past the horde
of incompetent and shifless clerks at these
institutionss If you need more information, Jjust

let me knowe Thanks in advance. 1 am,

Sincerely yours,

Cnvte JRlen

Grote Reber
General Delivery
Bothwell, Tasmanla
Australia 7030
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